
 

Date: 08-08-2022 

 
 

Notice 

In continuation of the prior notice dated 06-08-2022 regarding application for 

Fresh/Renewal of hostel admission by Ph. D. girl students, it is hereby notified that 

the application form must be forwarded only by their respective research 

supervisor and the Head of the Department. 

 
 (Prof. Anoop Kumar Singh) 

 

 


